
You are invited to  

 

“The Butterfly Project” 

 

INFORMATION SESSION ON  

self-hARM Awareness 

 

Tuesday the 8rd of March 2016 

6:00pm to 7:30pm 

Suite 1, 5 Church Street Healesville 3777 

Light supper provided 

 

Further Information or to RSVP contact Fiona on  

0424 204 936 or email at 

Kalinda3777@bigpond.com   

Do you know someone who self harms or do you self harm 

by cutting.  This information session is for women who care 

for or know someone who self harms, and for young people 

who self harm. 

Hosted by “The Lines Project Australia” and Kalinda 

psychology and counselling service 

INCREASING AWARENESS OF Depression, SELF HARM AND SUICIDE 

For more information contact Fiona on 0424 204 936 

mailto:Kalinda3777@bigpond.com

